Government of West Bengal
Irrigation & Waterways Directorate
Office of the Executive Engineers
Lower Damodar Construction Division
P.O-Fuleswar, Block-Uluberia-1, P.S-Uluberia, District-Howrah,Pin- 711316
Ph: 033- 26610311, Fax: 033- 26610311, e-mail: eelded.iwdwh@gmail.com.

Memo No: 1538 Date: 06.09.2019

Cancellation of Tender

e-N.L.T No - WBIWIEE-IILDCDIe-NIT-4I2019-1920__S|_3 e-Tender ID: 2019_IWD_241691_3

Name of Work: “Construction of New Bridge at Nonakundu Wooden Bridge No-4 over Rajapur Branch-I Channel Uttar
Jhapordah G.P,Block-Domjur under Lower Damodar Sub-Division -V within Lower Damodar Construction Division..”

Due to unavoidable circumstances the tender is hereby cancelled. A fresh tender will be invited
shortly.
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